
SAFEGUARDING AMBASSADORS

NOW RECRUITING

LEADERSHIP AQA COURSE

FIRST SAFEGUARDING AMBASSADORS MEETING

We are looking for young people aged 14-19 to become the 
next Safeguarding Ambassadors.
You will complete a 2 day AQA Accredited course in leadership 
skills in our Youth Leadership Academy Programme.

The safeguarding ambassadors are a group of dedicated young people who want to make 
change for future generations and to build a bridge between young people and authorities whilst 
working with the community to achieve safety for young people.

All sessions will take place at Ponders End Youth Centre, 141 South St, Enfield, EN3 4PX

MON 10 & TUE 11 APRIL 10.30AM-4PM

WED 12 APRIL 12PM-4PM

Email 
talisha.anderson-wright@enfield.gov.uk
 

www.youthenfield.taptub.co.uk

To secure your place

SOCIAL CARE

INFORMATION

EDUCATION

HEALTH

LAW
ENFORCEMENT CONTACT

Supporting in different forms of 
personal and practical assistance 
for young people

Age range 15-19, you’ll act as a 
stronger voice for young people

Change how teachers address 
problems within your educational 
institution

Putting all forms of health at the 
forefront of our decision making

Working in partnership with the 
police to serve and protect people

chloe.pettigrew@enfield.gov.uk
talisha.anderson-wright@enfield.gov.uk


